
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Subject: Management Board meeting  
 
 
Pursuant to the Zagreb Stock Exchange Rules, INA – Industrija nafte, d.d. hereby announces 
that on 29 October 2021, the Management Board of the Company held a meeting and 
approved the unaudited business results for Q3 2021. Financial Report for Q3 2021 has been 
published on the Company's website (www.ina.hr), Zagreb Stock Exchange website and 
delivered to Croatian Financial Services Supervisory Agency. 
 

Zagreb, 29 October 2021 
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